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Welcome to FERC Watch - a customer service provided by Northwest Pipeline LLC 
(“Northwest”). Questions or comments related to the information contained in FERC 
Watch should be directed to Jasmine Turner (281) 455-7922. 
 

Tariff Filings 

 
 

Certificates  

 

2024 Line 1400 & 1401 Intermountain Pipe Replacement Project (CP24-87-000) 
 

On May 17, 2024, the FERC issued the Environmental Assessment Report for 
Northwest’s 2024 Line 1400 & 1401 Intermountain Pipe Replacement Project to remove 
and replace approximately 3.52 miles of existing Line 1400 pipeline, 2.02 miles of the 
existing Line 1401 pipeline, and associated facilities near Boise, Idaho. The purpose of 
the Project is to bring these sections of natural gas pipeline into compliance with the U.S. 
Department of Transportation and Pipeline Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 
high consequence area classification changed in the identified locations. Northwest 
began construction on May 30, 2024, and expects to place the Project facilities into 
service by November 3, 2024.  
 
 
Soda Springs Compressor Replacements (CP24-471-000) 
 

On May 29, 2024, Northwest filed a 30-day 2.55(b) Advance Notification of the 
replacement of compression facilities at its Soda Springs Compressor Station. On June 
6, 2024, the FERC issued the related Environmental Assessment Report. Construction 
activities are anticipated to commence in July 2024 with a target in-service date of 
October 31, 2025. 


